
 
Pupils Of The Week 

Wrens – Tommie 
For fantastic progress in reading 

 
Doves – Hannah 

For her positive attitude in all lessons 
 

Puffins – Eric 
For his knowledge about the Vikings  

 
Buzzards – Rupert 

For his English work on discussions  
 

Headteacher Award – Reuben D 
For his focus in lessons 

 
Comic Relief  
Thank you for all of your donations today. The 
school has been a sea of red and there were a lot 
of happy faces at the bake sale! Because of your 
generosity we have raised over £190 For Comic 
Relief.  
 

Cross Country  
Good luck to everybody running at the annual 
Landrake run today. This is the end of season ‘fun 
run’, which involves about 3 Cornish miles of hills, 
mud and marsh! It’s always a highlight of the 
cross country calendar and one I’m sure the 
children will enjoy.   
 
Parent Survey 

The final chance to 
complete our parent survey 
prior to a Governor meeting 
next week. This is an 
opportunity to put forward 
your views, particularly 
with regards to our before 

and after school club provision. 
The survey can be found by following this link or 
be scanning the QR code. We look forward to 
receiving your views.  

 
Girls Football  
On Monday, the girls football team played 
another league fixture against Sir Robert Geffrey’s 
School, Landrake. Despite coming up against an 
incredibly strong side (who are travelling to a 
national competition this weekend!), the girls 
never gave up. As one player said – ‘we were 
having so much fun, nobody wanted to leave the 
pitch.” 
 
We are incredibly proud of these trailblazing girls. 
They have put in so much effort over the last year 
to get the team established. As a thank to their 
efforts, we are taking them to be mascots for 
Plymouth Argyle Ladies team this weekend. The 
match is taking place at The Mill, Torpoint this 
Sunday at 14.00.  
 
If you’d like to watch the girls, tickets are £5 per 
adult and free for under 16s. Tickets can be 
bought  at the following link: Tickets | Plymouth 
Argyle - PAFC 
 

Building Works 
We are constantly looking to enhance the school 
building and grounds ensure the school is safe, 
comfortable and effective place where children 
can learn. Much of this work goes unseen. Over 
the last year, we have had the heating system 
upgraded, a new computer network installed in 
stages and energy efficient windows fitted in 
certain areas.  
 
One project that will be visible is the installation 
of perimeter fencing. This work will commence 
next week after nearly a year of planning and 
funding. This will ensure that the school meets 
the Department for Education guidelines on 
school safety. This will ultimately keep children 
and staff safe should an incident arise, but also 
help protect the school against criminal damage 
as has happened in the past. We are thankful to 
Cornwall Council for their support, advice and 
enterprise in making this project happen. 
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Plymouth Argyle Easter Roadshows 
For all the budding footballers out there, Argyle 
Community Trust are running a series of 
roadshows over the Easter holidays. These days 
are suitable for children aged 5-15 and of any 
ability. Please see details below. 
 

 
 
Club News 
Following the overwhelming success of the 4Real 
dance club over recent weeks, we are delighted 
to announce that Lily will return after the Easter 
holidays. We are also working with other 
providers to offer a broader range of clubs, 
including a children’s yoga club. Full details of 
clubs will follow in due course.  
 

Ofsted Big Listen 
Ofsted and their new Chief Inspector, Sir Martyn 
Oliver, have launched the Big Listen. This is the 
opportunity for professionals, parents and other 
stakeholders to help shape improvements. 

The Big Listen seeks views on: 

• reporting – how Ofsted report on our 
education and regulatory inspections 

• inspection practice – the shape of 
education and regulatory inspections, 
Ofsted’s ways of working and the craft of 
inspecting 

• culture and purpose – the conduct of 
inspections and the way they work 

• impact – the consequences of Ofsted 
inspections for children, professionals, 
institutions and parents’ choices 

The Big Listen is structured to allow you to 
provide feedback on the areas of greatest interest 
and importance to you. You may only want to 
give views on schools or you might want to share 
views on how Ofsted report across further 
education and teacher training. 

For more information on the consultation and to 
take the survey, please access the following link: 
Ofsted Big Listen - Survey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE ACTIVITY TIME Notes 

22.03.24 
Non-school uniform 

 £1 voluntary donation to the PSA 

22.03.24 
Girls Football match vs 

Buraton 
3.45 kick off Leave Pensilva at 3.00pm 

27.03.24 
Easter Performance 

2.00pm start Millennium House 

28.03.24 
INSET Day 

All day School closed to children 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/ofsted-big-listen?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=96cace7b-0bf5-4b85-a810-758094205bf1&utm_content=immediately


 
 

 
 

 
 


